
June 17, 2025 

 

Dear Woodland Park Families, 

What an amazing year it has been! We wish all of you a safe and enjoyable summer! 

One way to ensure your child’s continued success is to practice math facts and reading over the 

summer! 

Here are some great resources to help you accomplish your summer goals: 

Baumann Library Summer Reading Program 

Summer Math Practice 

Strategies for a Successful Summer 

Looking forward to seeing you in September! 

 

Mrs. Tomback Mrs. Reilly Mrs. Krasnomowitz 

Director of Supervisor Supervisor 
Curriculum of Math of ELA 

 

https://www.abwplibrary.org/summer-reading
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16GlfjwjVYKJaMNKvtQXvUfTHnel7neSW/view?usp=drive_link
https://childmind.org/article/strategies-for-a-successful-summer-break/

